
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

The Princeville Zoning Board will meet on: 

Thursday, July 11, 2019 

7pm at the Princeville Village Hall 

 

The Zoning Board will be voting on the following requested variances for           

731 W Spring Street. 

 

1. 14’ front yard on an existing enclosed front porch.  A 20’ front yard is 

required.   

The existing 21’x10.5’ structure is to be removed and replaced with a 

27’x10.5’ enclosed front porch. 

 

 

Dan Huss 

Zoning Board Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  06/24/2019 


